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Federated Garden Clubs of Missouri, Inc.

Nancy Bahn, President 2015-2017

Caring for Our Beautiful Missouri

April Newsletter (Last One!)
Dear Missouri Garden Club Members;

To All Garden Club Members in FGCM—I want you all to know what a privilege it has been to serve as your President.  This has been a most wonderful experience, especially meeting all the fine women and men who are in garden clubs all over this beautiful state.  I will always smile when I think of how cheerful, energetic and passionate garden club members are about our Missouri garden clubs.  I am always impressed when anyone knows the botanical name of all their plants—something I am endeavoring to learn.  Please know that it’s the members who are the joy in garden club—not the projects, but we love those, too!   And speaking of projects…
GARDEN CLUB YEARBOOKS—I want to tell you all that the Yearbooks that were sent in this year were amazing!  Our garden clubs have so many great projects that benefit our communities; we know our towns, cities and neighborhoods are more beautiful places for it.  Garden clubs instill community pride by planting and maintaining gardens and parks, bluebird trails and Blue Star Markers being among the many projects we have for everyone to enjoy.  Your Yearbooks are a testimony to all those projects and activities.  Congratulations to all garden club Presidents for your leadership and to all Yearbook Chairmen for putting together these wonderful record books of garden club activities.

DISTRICT DIRECTORS and STATE CHAIRMEN—Communication is essential in a large, state-wide organization such as ours.  Having emails to send news around the state is a most efficient way of letting our members know what is going on, and getting responses back as soon as possible.  Thank you to all the District Directors and State Chairmen for relaying emails to your garden club Presidents so everyone receives the news right away.  Note to Directors and Assistant District Directors:  Most all new garden club Presidents have been installed, so now is the time to update your email ‘contact list’ for future emails from the State Corresponding Secretary, State Chairmen and/or President.  Thank you for assisting in getting the news to the membership!
My best to each of you,

Nancy Bahn

President 2015-2017 
“Caring for Our Beautiful Missouri”
